
 

 

April 16, 2024 

 

Dear Children of Unity Presbyterian Church, 

We are writing to let you know about a special season in our church year that we call Stewardship 

season. From now through April 28, we are encouraging people of all ages at Unity to pray about the 

ways God is calling each of us to give to our faith community through our time, talents, and treasures. 

This practice of stewardship includes you! We invite you to pray about and discuss with your parents 

how you will give to God’s Kingdom here at Unity Presbyterian Church in the coming year.  

Included in this mailing you’ll find a commitment form which has three sections: one for financial 

contributions, one for volunteer/service opportunities, and one for discipleship opportunities. On the 

back of this letter, you will find instructions and suggestions for filling out this form. You’ll find 

descriptions of the discipleship and service opportunities on our church website 

www.UnityFortMill.org under Serve.  

We encourage you to set aside a specific time to fill out this commitment form with your parents. We 

will all hand in our forms on Commitment Sunday, which is Sunday, April 28. A few weeks after 

you’ve signed up for particular areas of ministry, you’ll be contacted by those who are in charge of 

that ministry who will give you information about how to be involved. 

If you have questions about this process, please do not hesitate to call one of us. We are happy to help 

in any way we are able as we all strive to grow in faith together by giving freely of our time, talent, and 

treasure! 

May the peace of Christ be with you now and always. 

 

 

 

 

Rev. Dr. Matt Rich               Kathryn McGregor     

Pastor       Director of Christian Education   

Unity Presbyterian Church   Unity Presbyterian Church 

MRich@UnityFortMill.org    KMcGregor@UnityFortMill.org  

 

 

 

United in Christ's love, we glorify God through worship, nurture, and service to all people. 
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